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Safeguarding – External Links for Referrals for Birmingham & Solihull Patients only 

 

Birmingham Patients 

Safeguarding Children  https://www.birminghamchildrenstrust.co.uk/report-a-concern  

 

Safeguarding Adults - https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/safeguardingadults 

 

 

Solihull Patients 

Safeguarding Children - https://digital.solihull.gov.uk/ChildrensSocialWorkServiceReferral/ 

 

Safeguarding Adults  - https://www.solihull.gov.uk/adult-social-care/safeguarding-vulnerable-adults 

 

Please ensure you raise an incident report for a Safeguarding referral you make and forward it to Sarah Brooks at Glover Street.   

Alternatively, you may send it via email to the Badger Safeguarding email address: nhsbsolicb.badgersafeguarding@nhs.net. When filling out the online 
forms, please remember to include Badger’s Safeguarding email, ensuring that any updates from the Safeguarding teams can be received and addressed as 

necessary: nhsbsolicb.badgersafeguarding@nhs.net. 
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